## C-FSC

## **Educational Policies and Faculty/Student Relations Committee**

Date: November 24, 2020

Members:, Aminda Heckman, Scott Illingworth (Chair), Stacen Keating, Noelle Molé Liston,

Michael A Tyrell

## REPORT

The committee met on November 19th. We reviewed the positive feedback to our October letter regarding spring classes and faculty flexibility to improve both in-person and remote offerings. It was noted that the Provost's office was already engaged with many of the same ideas and was receptive to many of our suggestions.

Based on a suggestion at the last C-FSC meeting, we crafted a letter to the Provost regarding faculty messaging and collaboration on adjustments to the spring 2021 academic calendar. A draft of that memo is attached for the feedback and review of the council.

We continue to value the ideas, input, and concerns of faculty representatives about other matters that our committee might help to work on or advance.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Illingworth